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EDUCATION SCRUTINY COMMITTEE - FORWARD PLAN 
 

 Contact Officer Notes 
 

 
Education Scrutiny Committee – 12 December 2016 
 

Secondary school performance (including vulnerable 
groups) 
 

Christine Malone, Strategic Lead for 
Education Quality 

 

Elective Home Education Annual Report Suzy Dix, Lead Officer Elective Home 
Education 

 

Effectiveness of the pupil place planning process Roy Leach, Strategic Lead for Education 
Sufficiency and Access 

 

Discussion with the Chief Executive of the Education 
Funding Agency 
 

Andreea Anastasiu, Corporate Services TBC; as requested at 04 
July meeting 

   

 
Education Scrutiny Committee – 13 March 2017 
 

Academies in Oxfordshire Annual Report 
 

Allyson Milward, Academies Manager  

Scrutiny Annual Report 
 

Andreea Anastasiu, Corporate Services  

   

   

 
Further items for consideration: 
 

 Discussion with the Ofsted Regional Director (not available to attend December meeting) 
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 Young People Not in Education, Employment or Training (NEETs) Annual Report 

 Virtual School Annual Report 

 Provision of School Places in Areas of Growth 

 Use of Pupil Premium 

 Multi Academy Trusts (Governance and Financial Measures) 

 Progress and achievement of sponsored academies 

 Early Years (Nurseries) 


